Parent Forum

Date: 12/12/18
School Representatives: Mr Batty
Parent Representatives: Mrs Hedgecox, Mrs Khoshnaw, Mrs Day

	Point Raised
	Explanation
	Action(s)

	There is a hazard in the hall at lunchtimes when reception put their coats and hats/gloves on the floor – what can be done about it?
	The school have already addressed this as an issue as part of the Health and Safety Group.
They agree that this is a hazard and has consulted with staff to look at options to remedy this.
	The school has ordered portable coat racks to be placed in the hall at lunchtimes so that children can hang up their outdoor gear.

	With World Book Day coming up, can we ensure that the children get the book vouchers as they didn’t last year?
	The school was aware that children did not receive the book vouchers last year – this was due to an error at the supplier.

	Mrs Smith, the school’s Literacy Leader, will make contact with the supplier to ensure that this isn’t the case again this year.

	There is inconsistency across classes in the expectations of homework.  Can this be clarified?
	Homework has always been a contentious issue and an area in which the school will never be able to please everybody.  However, from previous feedback, the school is aware that many parents/carers are unhappy with the current way that homework is set and the fact that some year groups do not set as much.
The school’s current policy is to set an ‘All about…’ activity each week, which leaves it up to the child/family decide on how they want to present their findings.
	The school is currently reviewing its homework policy and has consulted with all stakeholders in relation to this.
Reminder to all class teachers about the expectation of setting homework.

	Why were there no Panto tickets this year?
	The school rang Hull New Theatre at the same time it has in previous years but unfortunately, the tickets had sold out.
	School Business manager to ring earlier this year to ensure we are able to get enough tickets for our families.
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